
SESSION OF 2007

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2046

As Recommended by House Committee on 
Economic Development and Tourism

Brief*

HB 2046 would change the name of State Park No. 24 to the
Kaw River State Park.  The provision of the bill would be effective on
publication in the statute book.

Background

The bill was sponsored by the entire Shawnee County
Delegation.  The Secretary of Wildlife and Parks along with
Representative Harold Lane were proponents of the bill.  No
opponents appeared before the Committee.

The fiscal note indicates that enactment of the bill would have
no fiscal effect. 

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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